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November 26, 2012

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Subject: Docket No. 50-361
License No. NPF-10
Seismic Walkdown Response per NRC Request for Information
Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(f) Regarding the Seismic Aspects of
Recommendation 2.3 of the Near-Term Task Force Review of Insights
from the Fukushima Dai-ichi Accident
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 2

References:

1. NRC Letter, Request for Information Pursuant to Title 10 of the Code of Federal
Regulations 50.54(f) Regarding Recommendations 2.1, 2.3, and 9.3 of the Near-
Term Task Force Review of Insights from the Fukushima Dai-ichi Accident, dated
March 12, 2012

2. NRC Letter, Endorsement of Electric Power Research Institute (EPRI) Report
1025286, "Seismic Walkdown Guidance," dated May 31, 2012

Dear Sir or Madam:

On March 12, 2012, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) issued a Request for
Information (RFI) (Reference 1) to Southern California Edison. Enclosure 3 of
Reference 1 contains specific Requested Actions, Requested Information, and Required
Responses associated with Recommendation 2.3 for Seismic. This letter provides
Southern California Edison's Seismic Walkdown Results in response to Enclosure 3 of
Reference 1 for San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station Unit 2.
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Enclosure 2 to this letter contains Southern California Edison's seismic walkdown
response for San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station Unit 2, consistent with the NRC-
endorsed guidance (Reference 2). Appendices C - G of Enclosure 2 contain
information to be withheld under 10 CFR 2.390 and are stamped according.

This letter contains a regulatory commitment. The specific regulatory commitment and
the scheduled due date for response are identified in Enclosure 1 of this letter.

If you have any questions, or require additional information, please contact Licensing
Manager, Linda Conklin, at (949) 368-9443.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.

Executed on //i•!q& %( -.

By:
15ouglas R. Bauder
Site Vice President and Station Manager

cc w/ encl:
Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
E. E. Collins, Regional Administrator, NRC Region IV
G. G. Warnick, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 2 and 3
R. Hall, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 and 3
B. J. Benney, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 and 3
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Enclosure 1:
List of Commitments and Schedule for

Implementation of Seismic Walkdown Results

This table identifies actions discussed in this letter for which Southern California Edison
commits to perform. Any other actions discussed in this submittal are described for the
NRC's information and are not commitments.

Action Type
Commitment One-Time Sustainable Scheduled Due Date

An updated seismic walkdown submittal report
will be submitted following the inspection of all Completion on 2/28/2014
inaccessible equipment listed in Section 5 of x
the Unit 2 seismic walkdown report.
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